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Commodore’s Report – Tim Dies 

Vice Commodore’s Report – Paul Smith 

Rear Commodore’s Report – Bob Josephson 

Our first Dock Friday, May 5th, is fast 
approaching.  Cindy and I have a great 
dinner planned for the members.  Please 
do come and join us.  The cost is $5 per 
person. 
 
I would like to thank new member Doug 
Irish for volunteering to plan our July and 

No report submitted.  Thank you to 
everyone who helped out at the Spring 
Work Party. 

No report submitted.  Thank you to 
everyone who helped out at the Spring 
Work Party.  Please refer to the flyers in 
this newsletter for Opening Day 
festivities. 

 
 

August Dock Fridays.  I think he 
may have a couple of surprises up 
his sleeve.  We will see! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all at 
Opening Day weekend starting on 
May 6th.   
 

 May 2016 
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  Fleet Captain’s Report – Robert Murphy 

 
 Hello Happy Cruisers, 

Well, after a great cruise to Kingston 
with 45+ members and some decent 
weather, add to that the fabulous 
taco bar and that makes one hell of a 
cruise for a Seattle April. Much 
thanks to the Dev/leins, Shenemans 
and R & J Josephsons as cruise 
captains and the other members 
that pulled off another great cruise. 

Our next cruise will be to the north 

over Memorial Day weekend. We 
have the Port of Everett marina 
reserved from May 27th - 30th. Please 
contact Marcia Ellingston as our 
cruise captain if you want to attend. 
I am looking forward to seeing 
everyone up in Everett and I am 
predicting summer will come early 
and we will have warm weather! 

Safe boating and I will see everyone 
at Opening Day 

initiating 4 additional new 
members.  Please come and 
welcome all those who have been 
initiated and those that will be.  See 
you there. 
 

 

Please take a look at our Welcome 
New 2016 Members Board as you 
come into the club.  I have posted 
their pictures and names. 
 
At our April Meeting we welcomed 
Debra Ann Marositz to our PSYC 
Family.  Debra joined us at the 
Kingston Cruise and has already 
signed up for our Opening Day 
activities.  Many of our new members 
will be joining Debra and our current 
members on Opening Day.  This is an 
excellent time to get to know and 
welcome them. 
 
At our May Meeting we will be 

  Membership Report – Pat Hansen 
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Upcoming Events 
 
May 6th   Dock Friday starting at 5pm 
May 7th   Opening Day  
    8:30 – 9:30  Breakfast 
    10:00 – 10:30  Opening Day Flag Raising Ceremony 
    11:00    Officer’s Boat Departs the Dock 
    11:00 – 5:00  Socializing at the Club & on the Dock, Stroll to the  
      Montlake Cut and take in the boat parade 
    5:00   Happy Hour 
    6:00 +   10:00 Dinner & Dancing 

 
May 18th    May General Meeting 
May 27th – 30th  Everett Memorial Day Cruise 
June 3rd   Dock Friday 
June 15th   June General Meeting 
June 18th   Cigar and Rye Night 
June 24th – 26th  Hat Island Cruise & Golf Tournament 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PUGET SOUND YACHT CLUB 
www.pugetsoundyc.org 206.634.3733 

 
Commodore:    Tim Dies     (206.817.4577) 
Vice Commodore:  Paul Smith    (206.396.1191) 
Rear Commodore   Bob Josephson    (425.736.3343) 
Fleet Captain:    Robert Murphy    (206.445.4095) 
Secretary:    Janet Josephson    (206.419.7345)    
Treasurer:    Colleen Zitkovich    (206.387.0810) 
Dockmaster:    Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Facilities Manager:   Paul Smith    (206.396.1191) 
Facilities Rental:   Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Membership Chair:   Pat Hansen    (206.595.6351)    
Sunshine Reporter:   Marcia Ellingson     (360.651.2838) 
Galley Chairs:    Carol Cass & Cindy Josephson  (206.246.2818 & 425.765.0379) 
Ship’s Stores   Sharon Moore    (425.246.6771) 
Website Managers:  David Morton    (206.226.2233) 
Sound Waves Editor:   Laura Klein    (206.999.6827) 
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